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Parent’s Night Out!

Alyssa Holsten, Site Supervisor

Orchard Park’s ESE program hosted our parent’s night out on
December 14th. Our children were very excited to join us for a fun
-filled evening while their parents were out shopping, enjoying a
nice dinner, or relaxing at home! The children enjoyed some pizza
and drinks to start off the evening! After we finished with dinner,
the children started watching an old classic, How The Grinch Stole
Christmas. During the movie each child came up to our hot cocoa

bar to choose toppings for their hot cocoa! They also received a
couple holiday cookies! The children loved being able to have extra time
to hang out with their friends. We are all very excited to plan our next
parent’s night out!

January Birthdays!

Nicole Ledwith, Assistant Site Supervisor

Every month we want to recognize each student that
has a birthday in that month. We want to celebrate

each student that has a birthday this month. We are
excited to show off all of the birthdays that occurred in &
the month of January!

December: 15 Birthdays!

Alyssa Holsten, Site Supervisor
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